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Comments: Restricting the installation of anchors (bolts, pins, webbing, etc) will add confusion to the interactions

of land managers and climbers. Climbers should be allowed to maintain the current trajectory of installing

anchors for safety unless it directly impacts cultural heritage or a natural resource. Restricting anchors will only

increase the risk to climbers that will continue to climb, as well as well as increase demands and risks of SAR

operations nation wide. 


